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Dear     

Many thanks for taking the time to participate in an interview for our project on family 
resemblances. It was a real pleasure to talk with you about you and your family. 

During the interview you showed me some of your family photographs and you agreed to let 
me photograph them for use in the analysis of the research.  

During the interview we also discussed some of the possible uses and outcomes of the 
research data including a report for our funders (Economic and Social Research Council), 
presentations and publications for academics and use in the training of other researchers.  

We would like to use some photographs in these (electronic and print) reports, presentations 
and publications. Real names will not be used with the photographs. We may or may not 
publish your photographs, but in case we do I would be grateful if you would read the enclosed 
form and decide if you would give consent for us to use the images.  

Please complete the form by signing one of the three boxes: 

1. Sign box one if you give permission for us to publish the photos  

2. Sign box two if you give permission for us to publish some but not all of the photos. 
Please don’t forget to state the numbers of the photos you give permission for us to use 

3. Sign box 3 if you would prefer us not to use the photos outside the research team  

Once completed, it would be helpful if you could return a signed copy of the form in the 
stamped addressed envelope enclosed. Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you are having 
difficulty understanding the (rather complicated!) form or if you have any questions. I would be 
more than happy to come and talk about it with you in person if that would be helpful. 

Thanks again for your contribution to the project. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Katherine Davies 


